
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: 032 15 
 
26th February 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Irish Ceilidh Night at school on Friday 13th March 2015 
 
We would like to firstly take this opportunity to say thank you for encouraging your son and to him for 
volunteering to help support the school in his free time. 
 
Your son has offered to help at the Irish Ceilidh Night fund raising event, which will involve him helping 
with catering, selling raffle tickets and helping with the musical equipment. 
 
He needs to return to school for 6pm on the day and will be at the event until 10.30pm. He will need to 
make his own transport arrangements to and from the event. If you have any questions regarding the 
activity please do not hesitate to contact me, Mrs Crone, via telephone or email on 
wcrone@stmargaretsacademy.com. 
 
As your son is in Year 10 he will be able to collect volunteering hours for the amount of time he will spend 
at the Ceilidh. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs W Crone 
Teacher of Religious Studies, History and Volunteer Co-ordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

REPLY SLIP – Ceilidh Night – Return to Mrs Crone 

Name: _____________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 
 
I allow/do not allow my son to attend the Irish Ceilidh Night at school on Friday 13th March 2015. 

Signed: _____________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  
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